
District 21 consists of that part of the cities of Fargo and West Fargo in Cass County bound by a line 
commencing at the point where the centerline of United States highway 10, also identified as business 
interstate highway 94, intersects with the centerline of seventeenth street east, then east on United 
States highway 10 until its intersection with the centerline of interstate highway 29, then north on 
interstate highway 29 until its intersection with the centerline of twelfth avenue north, then east on 
twelfth avenue north until its intersection with the centerline of the BNSF railway company right of way, 
then south on the BNSF railway company right of way until its intersection with the centerline of 
seventh avenue north, then east on seventh avenue north until its intersection with the centerline of 
twelfth street north, then south on twelfth street north until its intersection with the centerline of the 
BNSF railway company right of way, then east on the BNSF railway company right of way until its 
intersection with the centerline of tenth street north, also identified as United States highway 81, then 
south on tenth street north until its intersection with the centerline of business interstate highway 94, 
also identified as United States highway 10, then east on interstate highway 94 until its intersection with 
the centerline of the Red River, then south on the Red River until its intersection with the centerline of 
thirteenth avenue south, then west on thirteenth avenue south until its intersection with the centerline 
of tenth street south, then north on tenth street south until its intersection with the centerline of ninth 
avenue south, then west on ninth avenue south until its intersection with the centerline of twenty-fifth 
street south, then south on twenty-fifth street south until its intersection with the centerline of 
thirteenth avenue south, then west on thirteenth avenue south until its intersection with forty-fifth 
street south, then north on forty-fifth street south until its intersection with the centerline of seventh 
avenue east, then west on seventh avenue east until its intersection with the centerline of seventeenth 
street east, then north on seventeenth street east to the point of beginning. 


